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UNITE REJOIN LGPS NEGOTIATIONS

Having pulled out of the LGPS negotiations before Christmas and confirmed their opposition to the agreed process earlier this month, UNITE has considered the position further and on 30th January came back into the talks.

The LGPS negotiations are proceeding on the basis of the principles agreed by all parties on the 19th December.  Unite has agreed to rejoin these negotiations a position which GMB, Unison and the LGA are pleased to confirm.

It is good news to have a re-united trade union side at this critical time.

Brian Strutton
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